



Child Development Center Newsletter

NOVEMBER 2011

AAAAT

HOME — 2 CHOOL — CONNECTION

CONTACT INFO:

FAMILY SERVICES

24300 Las Brisas Rd. N Murrieta, CA 92562 (951) 304-1623

Child Development Center

(951) 304-1623

Room 4: ext. 2112 Room 5: ext. 2113

Room 6: ext. 2114

Room 7: ext. 2177

Room 8: ext. 2115

Room 10: ext. 2176

Room II: ext. 2168

Room 12: ext. 2167

Room 207: ext. 2128

UPCOMING EVENTS

November 11—Holiday (No School)

November 24 & 25—Holiday (No School)



Parents Information & Communication

For more information about Family Services, our Newsletters, and Programs—please visit our website at

www.murrieta.k12.ca.us under Family Services

Sweet Potato Pie

Ingredients:

1 lb. 3 oz. sweet potatoes, peeled and cubed 1 1/4 cups plain yogurt

3/4 cup packed, dark brown sugar

1/2 tsp. of cinnamon

1/4 tsp. of nutmeg

5 egg yolks

Salt

1 (9-inch) deep dish, frozen pie shelf 1 cup chopped pecans, toasted

1 TBSP maple syrup



Directions:

Put cubed potatoes into steamer basket and place steamer basket into a large pot of simmering water that is no closer than 2 inches from the bottom of basket. Allow to steam for 20 minutes or until the potatoes are fork tender. Mash with potato masher and set aside.

Preheat the oven to 350 degrees F.

Place sweet potatoes in the bowl of a stand mixer and beat with the paddle attachment. Add yogurt, brown sugar, cinnamon, nutmeg, yolks, and salt to taste, and beat until well combined. Pour this batter into the pie shell and place onto a sheet pan. Sprinkle pecans on top and drizzle with maple syrup.

Bake for 50 to 55 minutes or until the custard reaches 165 to 180 degrees. Remove from oven and cool. Keep refrigerated after cooling.

Resources: foodnetwork.com

Give Thanks at Thanksgiving

- Appreciate the food you are eating and the person or people who prepared it for you.
- Make something for other people to enjoy at the meal.
- Think about all the things you've learned this year and thus far in your life.
- Look at the people around you and be thankful that you are not spending Thanksgiving alone.
- · Be grateful for your family.
- Prepare a little celebratory toast or even a poem to recite to the people with whom you are spending Thanksgiving.

Our Next PTA
Meeting will be on
Friday
November 4, 2011
6:00—7:30 pm
In Room # 3



Ms. Yvette

My husband and I have been living in Murrieta for the last 21 years and recently celebrated our 25th Wedding Anniversary. Our family includes my mother-in-law, one wonderful daughter, two mischievous pugs and four noisy parakeets. My experience working with children includes co-leading for the Girl Scouts as well as over two years working at Avaxat, most of which was spent in room 8. where I am currently teaching. I have a Bachelors Degree in Organizational Leadership from Azusa Pacific University, participated in SDUSD's Teacher Preparation Program, and currently hold a Child Development Master Teacher Permit. I am fortunate to be working with such a great co-workers, children and families.